THE RODA'S

MISSIONARY TO THE PHILIPPINES

APRIL-JUNE 2024 NEWSLETTER

Dear Faithful Partners,

It is with a heart full of gratitude that I bring you this update from our ministry and family.

Bethany has completed her pinning ceremony and is now in her fourth year of college, and starting her internship Thank you for being part of this milestone.

Both my wife and son celebrated their birthdays in June.



MISSIONS



The mountain mission church (Ilihan) celebrated its 2nd-year anniversary in May, and another mission church (Oroquieta) celebrated its 1st-year anniversary in June. Each endeavor has been a testament to our shared commitment to serving God and one another.

Our commitment to ongoing Bible studies, soul-winning and children evangelism remains steadfast. All of our endeavors are dedicated to advancing the Gospel and glorifying God.

Thank you for your unwavering support and partnership in the ministry. Our appreciation for you knows no bounds.

May God continue to bless you abundantly as we journey forward in faith

In His service,

Bro. Dondon, Gina, Bethany, Biboy and Brielle